
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Public Testimony
To: Rice, Howard; Sanders, Marilyn
Subject: FW: In support of Ordinance #2000907
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 11:06:17 AM
Attachments: image001.png


 
 


Monica Sanders
Chief Deputy City Clerk
Email: Monica.Sanders@kcmo.org
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From: Jesse Rizzo <jesse.rizzo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 10:54 AM
To: Public Testimony <Public.Testimony@kcmo.org>
Subject: In support of Ordinance #2000907
 
Hello,
I am writing in support of Ordinance #2000907 to create a LGBTQ commission in Kansas City.
Protections for LGBTQ people in Missouri are woefully inadequate, but we can at least do better in
our city.
The stated objection "if the LGBTQ community gets this, what are we going to do if the Latino and
women’s community want a Commission?" is ridiculous. Holding back a marginalized group because
we might have to uplift other groups in a similar manner is a very disappointing attitude from a
'Human Rights' commission. Do better.
 
Jesse Rizzo
Kansas City citizen
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